RBXFHEFMRIERRMEABRER
R R ® F B

20224~ 8H 9H
NS FHE N R R BB W 7 4= Bl A [
& EOBE EAE ER
prEa e -wrgek B E
W 4 G e
%K 4 CARLTON, Peter Mark
B Bk o fE K SHA4FEE - EEWRESHKRBIK
W g S 4 d—Ry Y —F T rL A WSS

¥ £ B K AwAF - OnpsgE - OxrRxx— . O Zof(

% # @ H Phosphoregulation of double—strand break formation in C. elegans
bl % Pr TRV ma— T —/=a—ar R /o e — —— K
O W R 20224~ 6H 4H ~ 20224 6H 13H
. AAMVIITHROBE . HEEL1ELT, A4lR2000F2E - HIX THERL .. FL
A DR | cRan, TREGEE LUMERTIEE EE O A )
At & 52 T B ik 4 % 250,000 H
fii H UL 7= B sk & % 250,000 H
SUE A B = =) 5 A o 0 M
# H & wo (M)
= W e % 244,000
- Bl - 22 PR HTBFE D —EE LT 6,000
By ik & o & N7

[ was very grateful to have received the funding for myself as well as my graduate student, and
think it is a very good use of funds to increase the visibility of research from Kyoto

NP ., |University.

i’ﬁj?\ﬂﬁﬁjﬂ% The suggestion I have for improvement is that the decision for funding success should be made
sooner: in this case I did not hear of the successful result of our application until I was already
at the meeting. If it is not possible then a concrete timeline of when the decision is made for
each application should be availabe.




RO CARLTON, Peter Mark

With the fund’s assistance I attended the Gordon Research Conference on
Meiosis from June 5-10, 2022, in New London, New Hampshire, USA, to
which I had been invited as a speaker. The following is a report of my
activities and major points of benefit gained from attending the meeting.

1. I received valuable feedback on two ongoing projects that will lead

directly to new experiments

. I could maintain contact with colleagues in my field: Needhi Bhalla,
Ofer Rog, Yonatan Tzur, Yumi Kim, Abby Dernburg, Monica
Colaiacovo, Anne Villeneuve, Matt Neale, Scott Keeney, and André
Marques, to name the most relevant)

. I spoke with the editor who was handling my submitted paper at eLife,
and obtained insight into how to best restructure the paper. It has
since been published.

. Since the reviewers of my paper were likely at the meeting, I could
present the work in person and satisfy their questions.

. I presented our lab’s work at the final session in an invited talk, and
could respond to questions and critiques from researchers working on
related areas.

. I could introduce my Ph.D. student to the leaders in the field and
prepare him for considering where he would like to do his postdoctoral
studies.



